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The 2024 Utah Legislative Session ended at midnight on Friday, March 1. For the
Voices for Utah Children team, this session included supporting a lot of community
engagement, working hard to protect the programs that protect Utah kids, and trying
not to get distracted by outlandish efforts to "solve" problems that don't actually exist
in Utah.

As usual, there were many, many missed opportunities for state leaders to improve

the lives of Utah kids. Nonetheless, we managed to pull off some great victories - as
always, in partnership with many supportive community members, our great partner
organizations and supportive public servants.

We hosted six different public engagement events at the Capitol over seven weeks.
Working closely with our community partners, we stopped some truly terrible
legislation that literally threatened the lives of Utah kids who rely on Medicaid and
CHIP. Thanks to many supportive child care professionals and working parents, we
kept Utah's child care crisis in the media spotlight throughout the session.

For a deeper dive into our efforts in various policy areas, as well as a recap of what
happened to the many different bills we were tracking, check out the virtual booklet
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The original version of this legislative recap misidentified the city of residence of a
member of the Utah State Legislature. This has been corrected. For more
information, please contact anna@utahchildren.org.

<iframe allowfullscreen="allowfullscreen" scrolling="no" class="fp-iframe"
src="https://heyzine.com/flip-book/d8dc20ea87.html" style="border: 1px solid
lightgray; width: 100%; height: 600px;"></iframe>
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